
Dear ISU Families, 

The A2er-School Care programme at ISU is a service that provides assistance to parents with care needs. We strive 
to ensure that there is adequate supervision for the health and safety of your children and therefore we ask that 
ASC not be used for playdates. 

The A2er-School Care (ASC) programme will begin on Monday, August 28th. Please complete the a2er-school care 
sign-up using this link in order to secure your spot for the following week and to ensure that we can plan accordingly. 

● Please complete by Friday for the following week. 
● If you have the same needs every week then you will only need to fill out the form once. ● If your needs 

change then you can edit your response. 

If you need a2er-school care but have not filled out the form, please contact us and by 11am on the day via 
email: a2erschoolcare@is-ulm.de or by calling the front desk +49 731 379353-0. Please make sure you receive 
confirmaWon. 

When you arrive to pick up please call this number: +49 160 93948915 and someone from our a2er-school care 
team will bring your child to the gate or the front door. 

If you have any quesWons please feel free to contact us. We thank you for your conWnued support in keeping our 
community safe. 

Thank you, 

CharloYe Balsom 
Lower School Principal 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/13kdQ9Y2PifG2xKM7beUIlumAbe7j_xzWn8AB-wOWtzU/viewform?ts=64e35670&edit_requested=true

